
 The San Marino Unified School District 

Board of Education and District Administration 
cordially invite you to a  

Retirement Reception to honor 
  

Certificated and Classified Employees  
retiring at the end of the 2015-2016 school year. 

  

Date: Tuesday, May 10th 

Time: 6:00 p.m. 

Location: Huntington Middle School 

 Library Courtyard 
  

Light refreshments will be served.  

Special musical guests will provide entertainment. 
  

Family and Friends are welcome! 
Please feel free to contact Debra Kallas with questions and  

RSVP at dkallas@smusd.us. 

  

This event will be hosted by the San Marino Unified School District 

and the San Marino Teachers Association 


